
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday, May 4, 2023 

Guidance 

A reminder to seniors that the local scholarships are due to Mr. Wright by the end of the day 

today. 

Mr. Wright 

Any seniors that have received a scholarship from a university or any other post secondary 

school please let Mr. Wright know what you have received.  This information will be read at 

graduation.  You can let Mr. Wright aware by sending your scholarship information to him on 

teams, e-mail, or by stopping in the guidance office. 

Attention Seniors 

 

Please sign up for Safe Prom in the crush area during lunch time today.  Members of the 

organizing committee will be there to collect your information. 

 

Debate Club 

The WHS Debate Club will meet today at lunchtime in room A133.  

 

Guidance 

A message to grade 9 students: please have your green forms for course selections filled out for 

your individual meetings with guidance starting next week. See guidance with questions.  

 

 

 

 


